
December 2020 
 
High Country’s next event, which WILL occur come hell or highwater, is our 18th Annual 
Barbie Hensler Memorial Toy Run which allows us to provide Christmas to as many 
deserving Rim Country children as we can. The Toy Run will be on Dec. 12 at the Tonto Rim 
Bar & Grill in Star Valley, AZ. Tonto Rim has ample outdoor seating with heaters and large 
awnings for those who are trying to socially distance. There will be a DJ and the whole 
event will be live streamed on Facebook. 

We will also have a “drive-up” toy drop-off manned in the parking lot at the Moose Lodge 
just a short distance further up Rt 260. Watch your email and Facebook pages for more 
information or look for the flyer elsewhere in the December 2020 edition of the Masterlink. 

We still have some officer positions that we would very much like to fill so if you have a little 
free time please consider stepping up to help us have maintain one of the more dynamic 
chapters in the state. If we spread out the jobs, they become easier for everyone. 

Remember, you always have an invitation to come and see us. If you can, drop by the 
Moose Lodge in Star Valley a little before 10 AM on the 3rd Saturday of the month and join 
us for our monthly Chapter Meeting. We would love to have you join us. 

Woody Phillips 
Communications Officer 
High Country Chapter 


